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[External Email]

 

If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic;

 

Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.

 

Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov

 

Dear Mark Foster,

 

The FS should prioritize maintaining, improving, and enforcing the current road and trail system that exists. I

support the proposed plan for the Washakie Area, b/c it does this. I do not support the new trails systems in the

Wind River district where there are already numerous illegal roads. The FS should recognize that the Shoshone

Frost is the horse forest. It is not the Big Horns. Please maintain the roads that exist for the public.

 

Sincerely,

 

Shaleas Harrison

 

[PII]


